BOE Building and Grounds Subcommittee Meeting Minutes April 7, 2016 6:00 PM

Board Members Andrew Broneill, Scott Rich and Liz Krueger met with Superintendent Heckt, Director of Operations, Ray Boyd and Town Administrator, Joyce Stille. The BCS pavement project will not include widening the bus turn radius at this time. Town Administrator, Joyce Stille, will provide updated bond information in regards to the asbestos abatement portion of the flooring project at BCS. Director of Operations, Ray Boyd, is securing information on the BHS tennis courts and fencing replacement. Superintendent Heckt noted that regardless of the Fields Project progression, the BHS tennis courts need to be addressed from a safety standpoint.

The meeting adjourned at 6:30 PM.

Submitted by Ray Boyd